

Monastère NOTRE-DAME de TOUTE C'ONFIANCE

rue Saint-Léger , LAMAIRÉ 79600 SAINT-LOUP - LAMAIRÉ Tèl. 05 49 64 61 58

April 8, 2

Reverend Father Kevin Robinson St. Joseph Trust: 209 Tackora Trail Ridgefield, CT 06877 USA

Dear Reverend Father Kevin Robinson,

enjoyed them very much, but since we are a contemplative order, we pass them on to the Society Saint Pius X Sisters for teaching purposes. They will be put to good use for the little souls entrust to the sisters' care. Thank you very much for the set of catechism books you have kindly sent us in 2007. Our community

We do have some questions to ask of you, Father:

- Enclosed is our latest brochure on the construction work of our new monastery and church. Would you
- 2) be able to help us raise money for our future church? Soon we will have a young lady, Miss Michelle Perez, from the Philippines joining our monastery (autumn 2009). She needs a benefactor for her pension. Would you be able to help her?
- ω popes, monastic/choir books, saint books, or any other book available is highly appreciated and most looking for books from: Father M. Raymond OCSO, Mgr. Richard Hugh Benson, encyclical of different read their spiritual books in English! Would you like to help us expand our library selection? We are Last, but not least, our French monastery is overflowing with English speaking nuns... they hunger to

able to do to help so we can plan otherwise. Thank you very much Reverend Father for all that you do for the We thank you very much, Father for your prayers, your generous help, and devotion to all your sisters in Christ. Please be assured of our daily prayers for you and all our generous benefactors. Please let us know what you are

Sincerely in Christ

`

Sr. Clare Prioress

How to Help Us:

-By your prayers

-By asking us for more brochures to distribute to those around you.

-By your donations* (check or money order) in US \$ made out to: Mr. Michael Henry 1281 McClellan Rd

Plummer, ID 83851 Tel#: (208) 273-2102